
TeamHHC 

Walks For Babies

More than 70 people came out to support TeamHHC at the 

2012 March of Dimes Walk for Babies on Sunday, April 29 at Lincoln Center. 

Dr. Jaime Fernandez, Attending Neonatologist, and the NBHN Perinatal Team

helped raise more than $6,000  for the cause. 

Great work TeamHHC!


